
 

Street Sweeping Notice 
 

The Town of Plaistow has hired F.B. Hale to sweep all 

its streets & parking lots.  Sweeping will start on 
Wednesday, May11, 2022. Schedule is subject to change 

based on weather. 
 
 
Please, NO PARKING IN THE streets during this operations.  
They will be towed at OWNERS expense. 
 
Any questions, email me @ dgarlington@plaistow.com 
 
 
Thank You in advance for your cooperation throughout this project. 
 
Dan Garlington 
Plaistow Highway Supervisor 
 
 

Town of Plaistow  Highway Department 
145 Main Street  Plaistow  NH 03865  

 


